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Reasons for Decision 

Premises: Da Fish on Cavenagh 

Licence Number: 80517164 

Applicant: Director of Licensing 

Hearing: Application by Director to cancel the liquor licence pursuant to 
Section 72(5)(a) of the Liquor Act 

Heard Before: Mr Craig Spencer 

Date of Hearing: 21 February 2005 

Date of Decision: 21 February 2005 

Appearances: Applicant: Mr Peter Boyle 

 

Background 

1. On 28 January 2005, an application was made by the Director of Licensing pursuant to 
Section 72(5)(a) of the Liquor Act seeking cancellation of the liquor licence for Da Fish on 
Cavenagh.  The basis of the application was the premises had not been used for the sale 
or supply of liquor for a period of 90 days. 

2. Based on information supplied to the Commission, the Commission heard that all interested 
parties support the cancellation of the licence on the basis the premises had not traded for 
90 days and had no intention to resume trading. 

3. The evidence indicated the premises had not traded since 31 October 2004. 

Decision 

4. Pursuant to Section 72(5)(a) the Commission is satisfied that Da Fish on Cavenagh has not 
been used for the sale or supply of liquor for a period of 90 days and therefore cancels the 
liquor licence for the said premises. 

Craig Spencer 
Member 


